
On Thursday, April 24 the Skagit Climate Science Consortium 
(SC2) is hosting a community open house entitled Skagit County 
Flood Risk in a Changing Climate to explore changes SC2 
scientists are already seeing, modeled future projections, and flood 
risk in Skagit County.

The Skagit Climate Science Consortium is a group of research scientists 
from universities and federal, municipal, and tribal governments and agencies 
working in the Skagit Basin. SC2 seeks to understand how the landscape, 
plants, animals and people may be affected by changes in the patterns of rain, 
snow, temperature, storms and tides. Our vision is to reduce the vulnerability 
of human communities and ecosystems in the Skagit River basin to the 
impacts of a changing climate.

DATE/TIME:	� Thursday, April 24, 4:30 to 7:30 p.m.  
30 minute presentation at 6:00 p.m.

LOCATION: 	 �Best Western Plus Skagit Valley Inn (formerly known as  
The Cotton Tree), Cascade Ballroom, 2300 Market Street,  
Mt. Vernon, WA 98273

RSVP: 	 �To ensure we get adequate space and refreshments, please 
RSVP to cmacilroy@gmail.com.

OPEN HOUSE: APRIL 24

www.skagitclimatescience.org


